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August 24, 2024

Welcome to worship here in Beaverton! Scripture tells us that 
“There is a time for everything, and a season for every activity 
under the heavens.” (Ecclesiastes 3:1 - NIV) Today, as teachers 
and children prepare to return to school we thank God for the 
gifts and blessings of summer. We thank Him for delicious ice 
cream cones, long road trips, soggy camporees, lazy lake days 
and sun-drenched memories. May we continually seize each 
moment of joy and remember that God is the true cultivator of our 
harvest and author of our stories. Amen.
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WHAT TO EXPECT THIS WEEK

www.facebook.com/beavertonadventist

Podcast@ iTunes, Google Play, iHeart Search: Beaverton Adventist

www.beavertonsda.com

Sa TODAY
9:30 am Worship Service 

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
 8:02 pm Sabbath Ends

S AUG   25
7:30 am Men's Ministry Hike

M AUG   26

T AUG   27
9:00 am Community Services

W AUG   28
7:00 pm Estudio Bíblico en Español

Th AUG   29
7:00 pm Adult Bible Study

F AUG   30
7:51 pm Sabbath Begins

Sa AUG   31
9:30 am Worship Service

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
7:49 pm Sabbath Ends

Looking for an easy way to download the church 
app and stay in the know? Just scan this qr code  
with your smart phone and follow the instructions 
for iPhone or Android.



1.	 Sanctuary Flowers Philippians 4:6  Do not be anxious about anything, 
but in everything by prayer and supplication with thanksgiving let your 
requests be made known to God. 
Flowers Sponsored by the Floral Committee.

2.	 Men's Ministry Hike The Men's Ministry is hosting a 4.7-mile hike to Saddle 
Mountain on Sunday, August 25. We'll meet at the church at 7:30 AM to 
carpool or you can join us directly at the trailhead. It's a great opportunity for 
fellowship, fresh air, and a bit of adventure. Whether you're an experienced 
hiker or just looking to connect with other men in the community, we'd love 
to have you join us!

3.	 September Fellowship Meal Plans Join us for the September Fellowship 
Meal on Sept. 14 at Camp Rivendale, located within the beautiful Jenkins 
Estate. The event will take place in the afternoon between 3 and 7:30 pm. 
Enjoy a leisurely walk through the scenic park and let the kids explore 
the play area before we gather for the fellowship meal at 5:30 pm at the 
covered shelter. Drinks will be provided, but please bring your own chairs. 
It’s a perfect opportunity to connect with our community in a relaxed and 
picturesque setting.

4.	 Youth-Led Bible Study Join the youth as we host a student-lead book 
study, featuring The Reason for God by Timothy Keller. Meeting weekly on 
Mondays, at 7pm in the High School room we will dive into a Bible based 
search for truth… Afterwards there will be games, snacks and community! 
Bring some friends and a treat to share! Can’t wait to see you there!

5.	 Prison Ministries Join us for the Northwest Prison Ministries Convention 
at the Holden Convention Center September 13th & 14th for a weekend 
filled with inspiring speakers, workshops, and networking opportunities. 
This event is perfect for anyone passionate about making a difference 
in the lives of those impacted by incarceration. Come together with like-
minded individuals to learn, grow, and support each other in our mission. 
Don't miss out on this incredible opportunity. Register now to secure your 
spot! Registration link: https://orad.us/NWPrisonMinConv24  For more 
information contact Pattric Parris at 360-857-7033. 

6.	 Enroll at TVA  Join the TVA family. There are 2024-2025 openings available 
in Preschool - 11th Grade so enroll now! Christ-centered education, Hands 
-on learning, Small class sizes, Caring teachers and staff, STEM curriculum. 
For more information, call the school office at 503-649-5518 or email at 
tva@tualatinvalleyacademy.org.

ANNOUNCEMENTS



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
7.	 Transfer your Membership to Beaverton Has Beaverton SDA Church 

become your new church home? Let us help you get your church 
membership transferred into our congregation! Email the office at office@
beavertonsda.com to notify us that you would like to start the membership 
transfer process. Our clerk will reach out to get things started. 

8.	 Sponsor a Floral Arrangement Arrangements can be sponsored for 
1st and 3rd Sabbaths each month. Contact Sandra via the app, email at 
sandraduke@gmail.com, or phone at 971-269-6940.

9.	 Beaverton Adventist Church App UPDATES- If it seems that you are 
no longer receiving notifications from the church app, go to the icon with 
your initials (upper right) and select Notifications and check that the desired 
notification categories are enabled. In particular, the General category 
should be enabled, others are optional.

10.	Happy August Birthdays! A list of August birthdays is available at the 
Welcome Desk. If you notice a birthday missing, please email the church 
office at office@beavertonsda.com



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ Update on Allen Roth:  He had one of the two drains removed from his 

liver.  Healing is going on and prayers are being answered.  Allen will be 
transferred to Prestige Rehab and Care Center in Forest Grove on Monday 
8/19.  Please continue to pray for his ongoing recovery.  God is good!  (8/18)

	■ Dennis Dietz requests prayers for his son, Derek. He is asking for healing 
for the sores on Derek's feet caused by complications from quadriplegia.  (8/7) 

	■ Request from Sallie Settle for Cade Mckinley (15) from Elgin, OR.  Cade has 
been receiving chemo treatments since early May at Dornbecker Hospital 
for Stage 4 Sarcoma.  His doctors have decided to add radiation treatments 
targeted at the tumor in his pelvis (daily Mon-Fri for 5 1/2 weeks).  Please 
pray for Cade, his family and friends.  Pray for his medical team for wisdom 
as they make difficult decisions.  (8/7)

	■ Request from Clara Kelly:  "I have a dear friend in Minnesota whose 
husband , Dirk, was recently diagnosed with throat cancer. They would really 
appreciate our collective prayers as he weighs and begins treatment."  (8/7) 

	■ Pray for those affected by the wars in Russia and Ukraine and those in 
Israel and Palestine.  Pray for an end to the evil we are seeing in our world.  
May Jesus come quickly.

	■ Prayer requests will remain on the list for three weeks unless an update is 
provided. An update or a request to remain on the list is needed past those 
3 weeks. Thank you.

PRAYER ALERTS
If you would like to receive Prayer Alerts you can join via two methods at 
this time:
App Option (Best) - Inside the Beaverton Adventist Church app locate the 
’Settings’ menu by touching the 3 horizontal lines on the upper left of your 
screen, choose ’Notifications’ and then toggle to green the ‘Prayer Alert’ 
option.  
Email Option - Send an e-mail to prayergroup+subscribe@beavertonsda.
com and follow the instructions in the confirmation e-mail. 





Snapshot of church finances as of August 21, 2024
AUG 2024 JUL 2024 YTD(JUL)

Budgeted $29,898 $29,898 $209,286
Received $13,941 $23,562 $175,356
Needed/Surplus $15,957 $6,336 $33,930
NOTE: Tithe money does not fund the $29,898 needed each month to 

operate the local church and its ministries. 
Offering Focus This Week: Oregon Conference Youth Support
Offering Focus Next Week: Local Church Budget
Called to Grow: $1,352,770 donated

FINANCES

PHASE 2
DEBT REDUCTION

CALLED TO GROW
GROWING TO SERVE

Interest Charged Interest Saved*
* In comparison to the scheduled life of the loan

Original Loan: $575,000 Principal BalancePrincipal Paid

$34,436 $206,314

$
  94,752$

  480,248

Deacon On Duty: Rose Frizzell				          
Jared Omulindi 

Pastoral Assistants On Duty: Greg Wendt
Cesario Natividad
Haydee Natividad

AdventistGiving.org (Beaverton Adventist Church)




